
 
 
 

 
  

 

         

 

6028 Ebenezer Road 

Greenbrier, TN 37073-5764 

Phone: 615-643-0637 

Fax: 615-643-0639 

Email: office@ebenezergreenbrier.org 

Website: www.ebenezergreenbrier.com 

 

LOVE GOD 

LOVE GOD’S PEOPLE 

LOVE THE PEOPLE GOD LOVES 
 

August 16, 2020 
 

Pastor: Bro. Chad Phelan 

Music Minister: Anighya Crocker 

Pianist: Donna Grace 

Youth Minister: Larry Cantrell 

Preschool Director: Bobbie Morgan 

Children’s Director: Pam Hardy 

Senior Adult Directors: Barbara Freeman & Vicki Clark 

Ministry Assistant: Brenda Kelch 

 

Sunday School: FreeConference.com 

 

Sunday 

Morning Worship 10 AM 

 

Wednesday  

Prayer Meeting/Bible Study 7 PM (FreeConference.com) 

 

Ebenezer Happenings       
 
August 16 Business Meeting immediately following this service
   
  Meeting of those who volunteered to clean the church 
  immediately following the Business Meeting 
 
August 18 Relaunch Committee Meeting 5 PM 
 
  Brenda will not be in the office. 
 
August 25 Relaunch Committee Meeting 6 PM 
 
August 29 Discipleship Conference Online 8 AM - 12:30 PM 
  (you must register ahead of time to get the information 
  to call in) 
 
August 30  Bank Sunday 
 
 
All Wednesday Prayer meetings will be on Free Conference.com,    
except for the Business Meeting. It will be held in the parking lot. 
 
Lisa Cobb has let Janice at RCBA know that Robertson County 
Schools have received donations of some school supplies but are still 
in need of the following items:         
 Notebook  Paper  Highlighters  
 Expo Dry Erase Markers     Pencil Boxes                         
If you bring these items to the church we will get them to the RCBA 
office. 

If you signed up to help clean the church and if you would like to      
volunteer for this ministry there will be a short meeting following the 
Business Meeting. 

Monthly Budget:            $22,987.92 
Weekly need:                  $5,304.90 
Budget Need YTD       $168,330.86 
Actual Collected YTD  $165,972.90 
Behind YTD                $2,357.96 
 
Total collected in principal and 
fundraiser YTD              $29,234.00 

   Deacon of the Week     
August 23       Wayne Semore 
August 30       Bryan Suter 
September 6   Bob Edmonds 
September 13 Jeff Delong 



Morning Worship 
 
 

                   

Welcome of Guests The Family of God  386  

 

 Doxology  253 

 

Praise Song When the Roll Is Called Up Yonder  516 

        

Prayer  

 

Hymn Because He Lives  407  

     

Hymn Amazing Grace! How Sweet the Sound  330 

 

Message in Song  

 
  
            The Alignment of Man’s Desire with God 
            Psalm 37:4                 
               Bro. Chad Phelan  

 

Invitation There’s Something About That Name  177 

 

Prayer  

 Everyone will be dismissed by rows 

 

Closing Chorus Grace to You   663 

 

Hymn Oh, How I Love Jesus  217 
 
 

Deacon of the Week: John Twist 

If you have any thing that needs to be added to the 
bulletin or someone who needs to be added to or 
removed from the prayer list, please email the 
church office at office@ebenezergreenbrier.org or 
call the church at (615)643-0637. 

TBMB Sunday School and Discipleship Event  

The link below is for the TBMB Sunday School and Discipleship 
Event using the theme Playbook: Discovering Your Church’s 
Game-plan. Due to Covid-19, the format for the conference will be 
via Zoom on Saturday, August 29 from 8:30 AM -12:30PM Central 
Time. The cost is $5.  

https://www.tnbaptist.org/events/discipleship-conference-4/  

In 2020, the event includes training for Pastors, Discipleship          
Pastors, Sunday School Directors as well as adult, student,       
children, preschool, special education leaders, WMU, Church    
Missions leadership, Women’s Ministry leaders, new churches, 
and revitalized churches.  

 

Continue to be in prayer for our 
teachers, faculty, students and     
parents as everyone adjusts to the 
new school year. 
  
 

They will all start on August 19      
together. 

EBC received a thank you note from Ralph and Sharon Crary 
thanking the church for being there for them and for the donation 
to the building fund in memory of Ralph’s brother Kenneth. 

https://www.tnbaptist.org/events/discipleship-conference-4/

